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MISSION STATEMENT
TO EMPOWER DISPLACED POPULATIONS TO RETURN TO 
MEANINFGUL, FUNCTIONAL LIVES TROUGH TRANSI-

TIONAL SUPPORT.

L
HOME 
OWNERS

DISPLACED
PEOPLE

WHO USES IT? WHAT DOES IT DO?

HOW IT WORKS

1 3WHAT IS IT?2

LIFE is a Non-Profit Organization 
(NPO) aims to help domestic displaced 
populations caused by natural disas-
ters. LIFE aims to match home owners 
to national displaced populations 
return to their normal lives.

LIFE is facilitated by offering a 
Software as a Service (SaaS) 
match-making platform for home owners 
(volunteers) for displaced people. 
Eligible dislocated populations are 
registered in the database after a 
screening process, and are matched 
with volunteers based on the volun-
teers skillsets and help seekers re-
quest criterion.

People from the U.S.A who has suffered 
from a natural disaster and they need 
to feel socially active and indepen-
dent again and also people who are 
willing to help others in this kind of 
situation. 
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